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August Birthdays 
Jaxon Thomas  8/7 
Caleb Gonzales  8/8 
Leyton Kunko  8/9 
Maylea Herrera  8/11 
Zayden Romero  8/16 
Bryson Jones  8/18 
Skylar Bittle  8/18 
Leonardo Chacon  8/24 
Christian Mayes  8/24 
Oswaldo Nunez  8/27 
Abigail Stuard  8/31 

September Birthdays 
   Graycen Simon  9/18 
   Kennedy Slaughter  9/20 

Merry Mhavile  9/25 
Haven Sandoval  9/27 
Daniella Olenik  9/29 
Oscar Alvidrez  9/30 

9/5  Labor Day (No School) 
9/9 Teacher In Service (No School) 
9/13 PSA Meeting 
9/14 First School Mass at 9AM 
9/15 Parent/Teacher Conference  
         (No school) 
9/16 Homecoming Parade @ 4PM 
9/20 Pie Fundraiser Begins 
9/26 Teacher In Service (No School) 
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VIRTUS training is a MANDATORY background check through the  

Diocese of Las Cruces to be around children at the school.  You will not be 

able to volunteer for service hours until this is completed and a certificate of 

completion is emailed to the school and kept on file.  

E-mail certificates to office@sthelenaschool.net.    

We encourage all parents to register and complete the course so you have 

the opportunity to participate in any activities we may have.  

Pie Sales Begin September 20th! 

This is a BIG fundraiser for our school. 

Delivery to the school will be before we 

leave for Thanksgiving Break!             

SELL SELL SELL!! 

 

Hello!! The start of 
a new school year 

is ALWAYS exciting! We have so much to be thankful for 
and so many people to thank! Let’s all try to do our 
very best to be kind, thoughtful & thankful and make 
this the BEST school year ever!! 

Blessings, 
Mrs. Roan 

Family Fair is just around the 

corner! Please come help make 

Tamales!! Our goal is 1200 dozen 

this year. Dates will be       

September 10th & 24th        

starting at 7AM in the          

Bob Moran Building 



Preschool Teacher 
Preschool Teacher Aide 

1st Grade Teacher 

Kindergarten Teacher 

1st Grade Teacher Aide 

3rd Grade Teacher 

5th Grade Teacher 
Librarian/Computer Teacher 

2nd Grade Teacher 
I have a Masters in Education. This  

is my 10th year teaching. I speak 

English & Spanish. I have been   

married for 25 years with 5 children 

and 7 grandbabies! I enjoy teaching 

the word of God, ACTS retreats & 

helping my  community! God is good!! 

I have been a Pre-K teacher 

for 22 years. I have also been 

a teacher at St. Helena School 

for 9 years. I love my job!! 

I am a native born Texan, in Houston. This is 

my 6th year teaching at St. Helena School. My 

Ph.D. is in History with a concentration in  

German. I speak four different languages, 

but Spanish isn’t one of them. When not at 

school or church,  I read, watch 80’s movies 

and TV, and do crossword puzzles. I am a cat 

mom: India, Elsa, Natasha, and  T’Challa are 

my    current fur babies.  Coffee is my friend-- 

and yours, if you need my help.  

I am in my 9th year of teaching, 3 

secondary and 6 at SHCS. I have a 

Bachelor’s in Biology from University 

of the Southwest, a Master’s in 

Catholic Theology and Christian     

Ministry from Franciscan University of 

Steubenville and pursing a Master’s in 

Education from USW.  

My husband, Chris, and I have been 

married for 9 years, and we have two children, Christian and 

Victoria, both at SHCS, and two dogs, Shadow and Windell. I 

am an alumnus of SHCS and believe in it's mission!  

I am on my 16th year teaching. I 

have a Masters in SPED 

(Education), Level 3-A SPED Pre-K 

through 12 in NM and a Bachelor’s 

in Psychology. I have a 10th grade 

son & a husband who is in his 2nd 

year as an educator in middle school. 

I was born and raised in the South-

ern Philippine Island of Oriental Min-

doro. I met my husband in 2010 and 

in 2014 we moved to America. I 

have 2 daughters that attend 

SHCS. 

I am 25 years old. I have been 

teaching for 4 years. I hate 

sweet stuff. For activities, I like 

to read, do makeup, exercise, and 

spend time with my family. I like 

Disney, The Office, and Anime. 
I graduated Hobbs High in 2018, got 

my phlebotomy license in 2018 from USW 

and graduated from the NMJC in 2020 

as a cosmetologist. My hobbies include 

painting, drawing, making rosaries, read-

ing novels and baking sweets. I recently 

got married to my high school sweet-

heart in August. 

I grew up in Florida and attended 
St. Petersburg College where I 
graduated with a degree in web 
development. I loved the challenge 
that computers and coding gave 
me. Reading was always my favor-
ite pastime since I was a child so 
when I had an opportunity to com-
bine both computers and my passion 
for books into one job, I knew I 
had to take it. My mother owns a 
daycare, so I was used to being in a 
"teacher" role and would fit right 
into St. Helena's media specialist 
position. 


